

Ballyclare Secondary pupils with the Rita Rodden Cup along with Mrs Kay Martin and Rosemary

Duncan are Sara McNeilly and Emma Meekin. 18514.

School wins charity trophy

BALLYCLARE Secondary School has supported the work of Save the Children Fund for 20 years.

To mark the occasion, the S.C. Fund in Northern Ireland has awarded the school the Rita Rodden Senior Cup. This cup is awarded annually to the school in Northern Ireland which contributes most to the charity.

Representatives from the school were very proud to be invited to the S.C. Fund Spring Council meeting in Hillsborough Castle where they received this very prestigious award.

The charity work was started in the school by Mrs F. Montgomery, former senior mistress and is now carried on by Mrs A. Martin.

Our grateful thanks to

the staff and pupils of the school who have been very generous in their support of Save the Children Fund.

Those present at Hillsborough Castle were Emma Meekin who collected the most money from the Christmas catalogue appeal, Sara McNeill who has been raising money for the charity as part of her Duke of Edinburgh scheme and Mrs R. Duncan, teacher in charge of the Duke of Edinburgh Award pupils.